
Board of Supervisors Minutes 

February 14, 2022 

 

The Tama County Board of Supervisors met at 9:30 a.m. February 14, 2022.  Present: 1st District 

Supervisor, Larry Vest; 2nd District Supervisor, Bill Faircloth and 3rd District Supervisor, Dan 

Anderson.  

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve the minutes of the February 7th regular 

meeting.   All voted aye.  Motion carried 

 

The Board met with Lyle Brehm, Tama County Engineer, to get a road projects report. 

 

Economic Development – Katherine Ollendieck gave an update for the Iowa Juvenile Home 

project. 

 

Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to set a public hearing for February 28, 2022 at 10:15 am in 

the Supervisors meeting room to discuss proposed maximum property tax levies for Fiscal Year 

2023.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.   

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to change next week’s meeting to Tuesday February 22nd 

due to the Presidents Day Holiday.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to approve the Traer Golf & Country Club liquor license.  

All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Faircloth, seconded by Vest to approve the use of the Courthouse lawn for Presbyterian 

Church Easter Egg Hunt on April 16, at 1 pm.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Vest, seconded by Faircloth to approve the claims for payment as presented.  All voted 

aye.  Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Anderson adjourned the meeting at 9:55 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


